
BINGO SIGN-UPS 

To demonstrate our appreciation to the Mtn. View Buddhist Temple for the use of their facilities, NG helps annually at 
the MV Obon in the Bingo booth. Each NG family is required to sign-up for a shift during the Obon weekend or find 
their own substitute to satisfy their obligation.  

Sign-ups are completed via SignupGenius to your NG email.   Current Board Members and teachers receive priority 
sign-ups (another great reason to join the Board!).  All other families will receive their notification from 
SignupGenius on Thursday, 6/20, between 6 pm - 9 pm.   

If you do not receive a notification then please check your email spam.  Failure to meet your NG obligation will result 
in a $100 penalty and loss of registration priority next year.  Attached is the link to the sign-ups but you will not be 
able to view or access the invitation until you first receive the SignupGenius notification on Thursday. 

  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4CA5AD2FA5FA7-nakayoshi1 

Please contact Facilities Co-Chair Norm Higa, normhiga@yahoo.com, if you have any questions.   Thank you!  
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